
From: Kathy Erickson
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 7:11:35 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

As a resident of Anchorage, and a person who values  alaskan resources being used in the most efFicient way to
support the humans living here, i am encouraging you to keep the dam. There is no better use that overrides
supporting the residents in the multiple ways that it has meT significant needs of Alaskan citizens.
Thank you for this opportuNity to voice my choice in this decision!
Kathy Erickson
Anchorage ak
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